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To:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:   Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
 
Re:   Michigan Department of Education Parent Transparency Dashboard 
 
I would like to request the opportunity to share the new Michigan Department of 
Education Parent Transparency Dashboard with the Board at our next Committee of the 
Whole meeting. This dashboard gives parents and community members information 
about how their local schools are performing in relation to state averages and to averages 
of demographically similar schools. It allows deeper dives into the performance of various 
groups of students based on gender, race, subject, and services. It also provides 
additional information regarding advanced courses, assessment participation, and 
attendance.  
 
Please consider adding this agenda item to the February 5, Curriculum Committee 
segment of the Board of Education meeting. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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